
   

Newsletter 

Brampton Village Primary School 
           Learning        Enjoying  Achieving 
 

office@brampton.cambs.sch.uk           01480 375063        www.brampton.cambs.sch.uk                        

                

  

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Headteacher’s notes… 

Welcome back – I hope you all had a good break. It has been good to see the children returning 
full of enthusiasm this week and we are looking forward to another busy term ahead. A diary 
has been included at the end of this letter and next week we will also be sending home 
Curriculum Letters from each year group so you know what work is being covered this term.  
 

Sports News 
We had a team representing the school in the NFL Flag Football District Finals yesterday. The 
children all played well and enjoyed taking part. Thank you to all those who went and 
supported them. 
 
Internet Safety 
We know that supervising children when they are on online is not always easy but we are aware from 
comments that many of them have made recently that they may be accessing content online and 
games that are not age- appropriate for them, or are involved in inappropriate conversations online. 
Advice has been included with today’s Newsletter which we hope you will find helpful. 
 
Medication 
As we move into the time where hay fever starts for many children, please can we remind you about the use of Piriton 
and other medications. Medicine should be given to children before school and only in exceptional circumstances should 
it be given in school. Consent has to be given for this beforehand, and a medication form completed which is available 
from the school office. 
 
Year 6 Residential 
There may still be places available for any child in Year 6 who has not signed up for the residential visit to Laches Wood 
later this term. Please contact the school office for further details. 
 
Travel Surveys 
Thank you to everyone who has completed the Travel Surveys for each year. A reminder that these will close next 
Tuesday, 29th April. 
 
Reception             https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/HZZ2JS/  
Year 1                     https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/L38PEU/  
Year 2                     https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/Y64DID/  
Year 3                    https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/O2QRX8/ 
Year 4                     https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/IJJIIP/ 
Year 5                     https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/TGHZZG/ 
Year 6                     https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/XE8SE5/ 
 
Thank you for all the fantastic designs that have been sent in to encourage safe travel to school. More details will be 
available soon. 
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PTA News 

 
 

Nearly New Sale 
Don't forget to have a sort through your toys, games, books and clothes over the weekend. We're taking donations 
between 8:45-9am every morning next week and are hoping for a bumper supply of exciting items for everyone to buy 
next Friday (02-May). Please ensure that they are items are in good condition and are suitable for the age group 4-11 
years. 
 
 

  Mini London Marathon 
We're wishing our Mini London Marathon runners well for tomorrow's event - Here's a picture of some of them in their 
bright Orange T-Shirts from yesterday. They're raising funds for the school so if anyone would like to sponsor them, go to: 
https://superkind.org/campaign/brampton-village-primary-school-brampton-village-school-2025-mini-london-marathon 
 
 
What’s On Next Week:  
Monday 28th April  Dickenson Cup football v Elton Primary School Football 3.30pm 
Tuesday 29th April  Governing Body meeting 6.30pm 
Wednesday 30th April   
Thursday 1st May  Y5/Y6 Athletics 3:30 – 4:15pm  

Choir 8.20am  
JS Sports KS1 Multi-sports 3:20 – 4:20pm 

Friday 2nd May   JS Sports KS2 Dodgeball 3:20 – 4:20pm 
 
 
 

Summer Term 2025 
April Tuesday 29th  Governing Body meeting  

May Monday 5th  Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 6th  Class Photographs 

Wednesday 7th  Y3 Bikeability 

Sunday 11th Musical Teas at Brampton Church 

Monday 12th  KS2 SATs week 

Friday 16th  PTA Cake Friday 

Wednesday 21st Y6 Residential meeting 5.00pm 

Friday 23rd  Non Uniform Day 

 Half Term 

June Monday 2nd  Training Day 

Tuesday 3rd  Children return 

Wednesday 4th  New Reception Intake Evening 7.00pm 

Thursday 5th  YR visit to Shepreth 

Monday 9th  Y4 MTC week 
Y1 Phonics Check week 

Tuesday 10th  PTA Disco 

Thursday 12th  PTA Disco 

Monday 23rd  Y6 Residential week 

Tuesday 24th  Y1 Hamerton Zoo visit 

https://superkind.org/campaign/brampton-village-primary-school-brampton-village-school-2025-mini-london-marathon


   
July Wednesday 2nd  Meet the Teacher  

Saturday 5th  PTA Summer Fair 

Wednesday 9th  Open Afternoon 
Annual Reports home 

Tuesday 22nd  Y6 Leavers Evening  

Wednesday 23rd  Term Ends 

 

Autumn 
Term 2025 

Monday 1st September    Staff Training Day 
Tuesday 2nd September    Children return 
Monday 27th to Friday 31st October  Half Term 
Friday 19th December     Last day of term 
 

 


